
 

NOTICE 

Service by Sheriff 

 

As of June 1, 2016 the Karnes County Sheriff’s Office is no longer located in 
the county annex and has moved to the new jail at the following address: 

 Karnes County Sheriff’s Office 
 500 E. Wall St. 
 Karnes City, Texas 78118 

Due to the relocation, citations issued by the District Clerk’s Office will no 
longer be taken directly to the Sheriff for service, nor will payment for 
service be accepted.  Instead, citations can be returned to the attorney’s 
office by mail or picked up by the attorney, assistant, or process server.  
Payment for service by Sheriff should be arranged directly with his office, 
contacted at (830)780-3934. 

E-file Texas options and fees will reflect this change after June 17, 2016. 

 

Respectfully, 

Denise Rodriguez 
Karnes County District Clerk 

 


